
Submitter: John  Gerri Kelley 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Education 

Measure: SB854 

Senate Bill 854 

 

 

Good Morning, 

 

My Husband John & I are in Southern Oregon.   

Bonanza near Klamath Falls. 

We have lived here for 45 years. 

 

We oppose this Bill because we do not believe in the propaganda 

that is being forced on us and the children of Oregon. 

 

If you are not aware…right now we are having record snow amounts 

in our area.   So where is the global warming? 

 

We are asking that this Bill be stroke down. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Geralynn Kelley 

9275 Ground Squirrel Drive 

Bonanza, Oregon  97623 

 

(541)281-3379 

 


